
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Marie Roberts-Caney 
Redskin NEWS September 2018 

Fall Break will be October 8-12, 2018 

 

Principal’s Message 
Report cards will be sent home on Friday, October 5, 2018. 

  

 

Mrs. Heather Hall’s third 
grade class celebrated reading 
Charlotte’s Web by having a 
Wilbur Party.  All of the Wilburs 
were excellent!! 

 

MRC Tribal Council 

4th Grade Representatives 
Jakoby Little, Aiden Combs, 
Jayden Strong, & Braylyn 
Herald 

5th Grade Representatives 
Kylan Combs, William Wagers, 
Aaden Strong, Chris Salyers, & 
Alyssa Banks 

3rd Grade Representatives 
Chloe Cross, Jaron Fugate, Jayden 
Hudson, Brystal Allen, & Jadyn 
Spurgeon 

6th Grade Representatives 
Sawyer Hall, Jayden Thompson, 
Kaylee Campbell, Madison Strong, & 
Chloe Mullins 
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Jason Fugate-Principal                Mary Kay Caudill-Teacher 

                             Marlene Hamilton-Teacher         Leah Lovins-Parent 
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Mrs. Chassadi Strong’s 
first/second grade 
classroom has been learning 
the Pledge of Allegiance for 
Social Studies.  Bella Noble was 
the “Pledge Helper” of the 
week. 

 

Mrs. Atta Turner from the 
Breathitt County Health Dept 
administering a fluoride 
treatment to a student. 

Mrs. Christy 
Taulbee’s Class 
visiting Living 
Archaeology Day at Red 
River Gorge.  Students 
visited various stations, 
practiced skills, and 
looked at many 
artifacts. 

Breathitt 
County 
Library 
visits MRC 
for story 
time and 
crafts. 

 

 

 
 

MRC Preschool visits UK’s 
Pumpkin Days 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 


